
Gw neth Everson 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

shah Ahmed ~ 

06 January 2020 12:54 

Andrew Brookes 

Gwyneth Everson 
Fwd: Flat 1 at 45-46 Lancaster Gate 

External email STOP THINK before you CLICK on links or OPEN attachments 
Ref: Aftermath 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Herrera-Garcia, Carmeto: CP-Fin: RBKC <Carmelo.Herrera-Garcia@rbkc.gov.uk> 

To: Steven Hewitt <stevenhewitt@dexters.co.uk> 
CC: Shahidahmed ~ 
Sent: Thu, 18 Apr 2019 15:57 
Subject: RE: FLat 1 at 45-46 Lancaster Gate 

.3ear Steven, 

Is there an update regarding your discussion with the owner of~please? 

Many thanks 

Kind regards, 

Carmelo Herrera-Garcia 
Service Manager 
Grenfell Dedicated Service 
Family & Friends Assistance Centre 
17 Old Court Place I Kensington I London W8 4PL 
Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 

Tel. no "~ 

Please note that I don’t work Wednesdays 

From: Steven Hewitt <stevenhewitt@dexters.co.uk> 
Sent: 27 March 2019 15:08 
To: Herrera-Garcia, Carmelo: CP-Fin: RBKC <Carmelo.Herrera-Garcia@rbkc.gov.uk> 
0¢: Shahidahmed ~ 
Subject: Re: Flat 1 at 45-46 Lancaster Gate 

Dear Carmelo 

Thank you for your email. 
I will discuss with the owner of the property above. 

Kind regards. 

5teven Hewitt I Property Management Director 

Kensington I 64A Kensington Church Street 

London I W8 4DB 
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dexters.co.uk 

Click on the magazine to open it up. 

If you have a suggestion, things maybe 

didn’t go as planned, or even if you just 

want to say thanks then click here to 

emait the Managing Director, 

On Wed, 27 Mar 2019 at 11:45, Herrera-Gar¢ia, Carmelo: CP-Fin: RBKC <Carmelo.Herrera-Garcia~,rbkc..qov.uk> 
wrote: 

Good morning Steven, 

Further to our tele conversation on Monday, I’ve spoken with Mr Ahmed regarding the possibility of 
the owner meeting with him. I explained to Mr Ahmed that although he lives in South Africa, 
sometimes he travels to the UK. Mr Ahmed confirmed that he would be pleased to meet with the owner if 
he is currently in London and available. We would appreciate it if you could speak with this gentleman in 
this respect please. 

Mr Ahmed also spoke about a visit he is expecting from an elder relative from abroad. Mr Ahmed’s uncle 
is visiting between 8 and 15 April - possibly staying with him on the 10 and 11 of April. In addition to 
ongoing concerns regarding the noise from upstairs, Mr Ahmed would like to stress the need for the 
neighbours to be made further aware as this relative requires peace and quiet. In this respect, Mr Ahmed 
is going to inform the neighbours’ mother but I would be grateful if you could also kindly speak with them. 

I will be on leave from this afternoon until 5 April. As always, thank you for your ongoing support Steven 

Best wishes, 

Carmelo Herrera-Garcia 
Service Manager 
Grenfell Dedicated Service 
Family & Friends Assistance Centre 
17 Old Court Place I Kensington I London W8 4PL 
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